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2019-20 Re-enrollment 
 Re-enrollment for the 2019-20 school year begins January 15. Receive 50% off your registration 
fee when you enroll your child between January 15 and February 15. Request your re-
enrollment form today by returning the re-enrollment form or by emailing the office at 
frankfort.director@bobbienoonans.com.  Registration opens to the public on February 15. 

 

Kindergarten Open House 
On Wednesday, January 9, we will hold an open house for our Kindergarten at 4:30 P.M. to 5:30 
P.M. If you are interested in attending, please contact Mrs. Geri at 815/469-2627. 

 
Parent/Teacher Conference 
Our center will be closed to all Preschool students on February 18 and 19 for Parent/Teacher 
Conferences. Our center will be open to daycare students only. Information regarding 
conference dates and times will be sent home at the end of the month. Accelerated Pre K and 
Kindergarten class will be closed on Monday only.  

 
Facebook 
Have you liked us on Facebook? Learn what’s happening on the Bobbie Noonan Facebook page. 
Go to facebook.com, search Bobbie Noonan’s Child Care, and click on “Like.” Pictures, articles, 
and other information are posted periodically. 
 

REMIND App 
Have you signed up to receive important updates (emergency closings and special events) 
regarding our center? On your smartphone open your web browser and got to rmd.at/theilma 
and follow the instructions. If you have questions, please call the office. 

 
Referral Program 
When you refer three new families who register at Bobbie Noonan’s, you receive free tuition. 
Ask Mrs. Geri for details. 
 

Preschool Drop off 
Colder temperatures have arrived! To assist during drop off times, please have your child 
unbuckled as you approach the door. We appreciate your understanding during these cold 
days. 
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